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"I applaud both houses for restoring $120 million in spending cuts to the OPWDD, restoring

these cuts will bring significant care to some of the most needy and vulnerable individuals

who reside in New York."

Previous press release and letter from Senator Grisanti can be found by clicking here:

http://www.senatormarkgrisanti.com/?p=6004
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